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November 2, 1976

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Attention: Mr. Robert W. Reid, Chief » \
Operating Reactors, Branch 4 e . A
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission ' Sy ~)
Washington, D. C. 20555 \ T GGy o Y
Docket No. 50-312 W >
Rancho Seco Nuclear Generating &/ /717 .

Station, Unit No. 1
Dear Mr. Reid:

Please refer to your letter of September 21, 1976 which
requested that we submit a proposed Technical Specification change
relative to inspection of our steam generators by November 8, 1976.

As you are aware, we have been working on a number of
proposed Technical Specification changes and responses to several
NRC Tetters and we find it impossible to complete this proposed
Technical Specification by this date. We have discussed this with
Or. Rooney of your staff and based on these discussions are request-
ing that the due date on this submittal be delayed until December 1,
1976. We will assume that this delay is acceptable to you unless we
hear from you to the contrary.

Sincerely yours,

4;;1557 iltzztz;;,i‘
J. J. Mattimoe

oy | Assistant General Manager
o and Chief Engineer
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